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From: Brian Horn
To: Bill Gleaves; Geoffrey Wertz
Date: Tue, Nov 22, 2005 3:23 PM
Subject: OFFi.IAL. . WL'_.' 1ntL"- IAEA's PLANNED December inspectior at BWXT
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Good Afternoon Bill/Geoffrey:

The Interr4ial Atomic Energy Aaency (IAEA) has notified us that two of their staff members plan' to be
at BWXT,{UjZ own blending area, for their routine inspection activities December 7-9, 2005.

NSIR has signed a letter o BWX-r,[Attn: Mike Suwala) notifying them of the IAEA inspection and the
name of the IAEA staff o will 6e'at BWXT. I faxed a r.noy of this letter to Don Cutchin (the BWXT point /
of contact for IAEA activities) for information earlier today.

Geoffrey: Would you check you schedule and see if you couldI to
the IAEA Wednesday December 7th? Please contact the BWXT representative (Don Cutchin b22--
5186) and let him know of you can perform this function.

At this time, Bruce Moran of NSIR is planning to be at BWXT for this IAEA visit.

Please contact me if you desire any additional information or discuss IAEA activities.

Thank you
Brian Horn
Office of Nuclear Security

and Incident Response
3Q1415-81 (telephone)

b)(6j j (cell telephone)

-OFF CIAL .. GN'..

CC: Bruce Moran; David Ayres; Donald Stout; Karen Henderson; Robert Caldwell


